
 

 

New Year – New Music! 
We have some new music groups on offer at Dacorum Music 

School – Please take a look and see what’s on offer 

 

- FREE KS2 Choir  - We are launching a choir open to anyone in KS2.  The 

choir runs on a Tuesday 4.30-5.30pm.  The choir is called Ace of Herts (Jr) 

as it runs at the same time as the Ace of Herts Senior choir.   START 

DATE – FIRST TUESDAY AFTER HALF TERM              

 

- FREE KS1 Singing Club – ‘Saturday Sing’ is open to all children in KS1 to 

come and sing and have fun. This free group is on Saturdays from 

9.15-9.45am – START DATE – FIRST SATURDAY AFTER HALF TERM  

 

- DIGITAR – This new and exciting group on Fridays  is an opportunity for 

budding guitarists to get the best of both worlds, by bringing their guitar 

and app on their phone /tablet to learn guitar in a way that suits them.  Our 

teacher is there to guide you through the app, and add some extra teaching 

tips in along the way. £51 PER TERM 

START DATE – FIRST FRIDAY AFTER HALF TERM 

(Cost £25.50 for the half term) 

 

Please contact us at Dacorum Music School to secure your place, 

on 01442-214599. 
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